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A Baron

93c Venner Road
Sydenham
London

SE26 5HU

Reference: T4455/5
February 7, 2005
Dear Mr. Baron,

Thank you for your letter dated 1 February 2005 about the Home Secretary's
control arders proposal and the detainees in Belmarsh.

The Home Office thanks you for your comments, which have been noted. We
will be publishing our full proposals in due course

Yours sincerely,

F

J FANSHAW
Crime Reduction and Community Safety Group
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